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The flowers are placed in the church for the glory 
of God and in honor of the congregation of St. 
Andrew United Methodist Church for all their 
support given to the McGraw family since 1947, 
given by Herk McGraw. 
 
The sanctuary lamp is lit in honor of Jenny 
(Priddy) Mullen’s & Everett Priddy’s birthdays, with 
love from mom & dad (mimi & papi). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The chapel lamp is lit in honor of Herk & Dot 
McGraw’s 60th wedding anniversary on February 
27th. 
 
Nursery – for infants through Pre-K 
 
Pew Cushions – Individual pew cushions are 
available from the ushers. 
 
Children’s Worship Bags are in the box at the 
back of the sanctuary for children to use during 
worship.  Please return them to the box when 
leaving.  Enjoy! 
 
The Prayer Pillow being carried to the altar today 
represents the 470 
pillows and throws made so far for those going 
through a struggle in their lives and for all 
members of St. Andrew United Methodist Church in 
need of prayer. 
 

*********************** 
LENT 2018 

JOURNEY TO THE CROSS 
COMMUNITY WORSHIP &  

LUNCH SERIES 
SPONSORED BY SAMA 

12:05 PM 
February 28– 
   Maranatha Fellowship Church 
   2910 Kanawha Terrace 
  
Financial Update Meeting with the congregation 
is scheduled TODAY, following the 11:00 am 
worship service.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I WILL SUPPORT THE CHURCH 
WITH MY PRAYERS & PRESENCE 

February 18, 2018 
 

The Mission of St. Andrew 
To be a source of hope to the world 

by sharing God’s love, 
growing in faith, and serving others 

in the name of Jesus. 
 

Sunday School 59     
Worship Services 165 
  
HOSPITAL:  Becky Bostic, Cabell 
Huntington, Room 4756 
 
Jeannie White, St. Francis, Room 
552W 
 
SCRIPTURE – March 4th  –  
Mark 10:17-27 

 
 



YOUTH MENTAL HEALTH WORKSHOP – 
Weimer Elementary will be hosting a Youth Mental 
Health Workshop on Saturday, March 3.  The event 
will be held at Maranatha Fellowship from 8:30 am-
4:30 pm. 
     Sometimes first aid isn’t 

    a bandage, 
                or CPR, 
            or the Heimlich, 
             or calling 911 
    Sometimes first aid is YOU! 
For information or to register, please email Pam 
Snead at psnead@mail.kana.k12.wv.us or call 304-
722-0205. 
 
ST. ALBANS FOOD PANTRY NEEDS: 
Tea bags & toilet paper.  You can place your items 
in the basket located in the overflow.  Thank you! 
 
WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY SCHEDULE:  
February 28 
3:30 p.m. - LOGOS 
                 Theme: Kids and Prayer 
6:30 p.m.- Discovering Our Spiritual 
 Gifts (3-week study) 
                Teacher: Ed Grant 

How to Study the Bible 
                Teacher: Herk McGraw  
           
The Mission Outreach Team will be packing 
snack bags today, 5:00 pm in Cottrell Hall.  Our 
church is now providing 120 snack bags per week 
to Central Elementary, Hayes Middle and McKinley 
Middle Schools.  We will be packing 1,350 this time, 
enough to take us to the end of the school year.  If 
you can share an hour or so this evening, you will 
enjoy the fun, fellowship and outreach that our 
church provides to the many school children in St. 
Albans.  Hope to see you in Cottrell Hall today at 
5:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KIDS IN THE KITCHEN 

The kids are coming back in our 
          kitchen at 12:30 on  
             Friday, March 2! 
 
The Fourth Graders from Central Elementary 
will be learning to bake bread!  They’ll learn 
about nutrition, kitchen safety, a bit of science and 
math, and the importance of following directions, 
all with the goal of increasing their sense of hope 
by giving them some self confidence and usable life 
skills.  And – they’ll receive supplies and a recipe, 
so they can duplicate it all at home! 
 
You can help!  You can help them measure and 
knead, or you can help escort the children as they 
walk from Central Elementary to our kitchen. 
 
Please come take part in this outreach 
ministry!  Its so much fun for the children – and 
for us – and your presence will allow more children 
to attend! 
Call Kathy Talley at 304-757-0557 if you can 
assist or if you have any questions.  
      There is a signup sheet posted  
                in the overflow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:psnead@mail.kana.k12.wv.us


MARCH NEWSLETTER is on the table in the 
narthex.  Please take one. 
 
SPIRITUAL GIFTS STUDY – Beginning this week 
I will be offering a Spiritual Gifts Study to everyone 
willing to attend February 28, March 7, and March 
14 beginning at 6:30 pm in room 100.  This three-
week study will help you understand the gifts of 
the Spirit and your own gifts as well.  This is one 
series everyone should attend as we strive to serve 
God and those we encounter. 
   Pastor Ed 
 
THE UNITED METHODIST MEN will have their 
breakfast meeting next Sunday, March 4, 7:45 am 
in Friendship Hall.  All are welcome and come 
hungry. 

 
HERE’S WHAT’S HAPPENING 

TODAY 
9:00 a.m.              Communion - Chapel  
9:45 a.m.      Sunday School for all ages 
9:45 a.m                    Lent 101 – Parlor 
   taught by Rev. Krysta R. Wolfe 
9:45 a.m.          Encounter – Room 308 
   (youth in grades 6-12) 
11:00 a.m.            Worship – Sanctuary 
12:15 p.m.     Financial Update Meeting 
   for the congregation – Sanctuary 
5:00 p.m.                Pack Snack Bags – 
   Cottrell Hall 
    

MONDAY 
6:00 p.m.          Karate – Friendship Hall 
6:30 p.m.  Boy Scouts – Cottrell Hall 
7:00 p.m.                           NA - Annex 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TUESDAY 
6:00 p.m.     St. Andrew Ringers – Sanc. 
6:30 p.m.            Cub Scouts – 1st Floor  
8:00 p.m.                           AA – Annex 
 

WEDNESDAY 
3:30 p.m.      LOGOS –Kids and Prayer- 
   all children in grades K-5 
6:30 p.m. Discovering Our Spiritual Gifts    
   Room 100 
6:30 p.m.        How to Study the Bible – 
   Room 111 

 
THURSDAY 

6:30 p.m.     Chancel Choir – Room 210 
7:00 p.m.                 Book Club - Parlor 
8:00 p.m.                    One in the Spirit  
 

FRIDAY 
12:30 p.m.               Kids in the Kitchen 
 

SUNDAY 
7:45 a.m.           United Methodist Men’s 
   breakfast meeting – Friendship Hall 
9:00 a.m.              Communion - Chapel 
9:45 a.m.      Sunday School for all ages 
9:45 a.m.                   Lent 101 – Parlor 
   taught by Rev. Krysta R. Wolfe 
9:45 a.m.           Encounter – Room 308 
   (youth in grades 6-12) 
11:00 a.m.            Worship – Sanctuary 
 
 
 
 


